16 REPLACEMENT KIDDIE CARS (AN69-2011)

A number of existing "Kiddie Cars" used as part of the department's seasonal facilities portfolio are in
need of replacement due to their age and condition. An offer was sought through Tayside
Procurement Partnership for 3 new units. Due to the specialist nature of the product there was only
one offer returned.

It is therefore recommended that the offer from Sela Cars, Brighton for the supply of 3 in number
"Kiddie Cars" including back up battery system and carriage, for a total of £8,640, is approved.

There is provision within the Leisure and Communities 2011/2012 capital budget.
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